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              Friday 6th December 2024 

What we have been learning this week... 
 
This week we have been developing our mark making skills, using lines and circles to write lists and 
leƩers.  We have been exploring our balancing skills, making obstacle courses and developing our 
posiƟonal language as we helped the elves look for the lost presents in our outdoor area. 

We have also enjoyed sharing our learning with our parents and carers during our Stay and Play sessions 
this week, exploring all the things we love to do whilst we’re learning.  

 

Please check the lost and 
found basket in recepƟon this 
week  to see if your child has 
leŌ any of their belongings.  
We will be emptying it at the 
end of term and donaƟng 
anything leŌ over to charity. 

Early finish… 
Next Thursday 19th December is the children's 
last day at Nursery this year.  
This session is a shorter 2 hour session.  
Session Ɵmes 
Am 8:45-10:45 
Pm 12:40-2:40 
30 hour children will need to choose which 
session they aƩend and there will be no lunch 
club that day. 
Children must be collected on Ɵme at the end 
of the session  



Learning at home 
Don’t forget to keep moving over the 
Christmas period 
 

Make an obstacle course using cushions and 
pillows. Can you try to balance as you walk 
along or jump between the cushions? 
Challenge yourself to see how quickly you 
can complete the obstacle course. If you 
have a garden, you could create an obstacle 
course outside using natural resources, such 
as sƟcks to hop over or benches to crawl 
under. All of this movement will help to 
develop your child's stability (balance) and 
locomotor (movement) skills. 

 

 

Absence 
 
If your child is unable to aƩend 
nursery, please contact the office 
before 9.30 on the day of absence. 
You can leave a voicemail on the 
phone if lines are busy. Tel: 01282 
457235 

Medical Appointments 
 

We appreciate parents may struggle, but 
please can parents try not to book medical 
appointments when your child should be in 
Nursery. Regular aƩendance is required for 
your child’s development.  
 
 Thank you. 

Fruit Sharing 
Thank you to everyone who brings in 
fruit for us to share at the beginning 
of each week.  

If possible, we would like to ask 
parents/carers to bring fruit in any 
Ɵme in the week instead of only 
Mondays as we are beginning to run 
out mid week! This will spread the 
fruit more evenly across the week.  

Again thank you to 
anyone who can 
contribute, we very 
much appreciate it! 

Nursery School Fund 

Please remember to pay the weekly 
£3 fund.  This can be paid weekly or 
termly in cash or by bank transfer.  All 
money goes to resources used by the 
children.  Thank you. 

Dates for your diary 

Week commencing 9/12—Stay and Play sessions 

10/12 Dental Health & Hygiene session for 
  parents 9.30-11.30am 

19/12  Party Day and finish for Christmas 

06/01  Nursery reopens 

Nursery places 

We have some aŌernoon spaces available in 
nursery for January 2025.  If you know of 
anyone, please tell them to contact the 
office.  Thank you. 


